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WELCOME

Hello ECRA families!  Here 

are this week’s updates and 

information for November 

and the beginning of 

December.  A newsletter 

will not be sent out next 

week due to the holiday.  

We hope you all have a 

wonderful Thanksgiving! 

IMPORTANT DATES

November 22-26: Thanksgiving Break (no 

school) 

November 29:  Progress Notes will be sent 

out 

December 3: Picture retakes 

December 4: Breakfast with Santa-virtual 

December 7:  Math and Science Night-

virtual 

M ATH  &  S CI ENC E  N IGH T

Virtual Math and Science Night 

will be held on Tuesday, 

December 7th from 5:30 to 6:30.  

The first half of the event will be 

facilitated by ECRA and the 

second half by Sandia Family 

Science by Explora.  A flyer with 

more information will be 

available soon. 

COVID-19 VACCINES

Now that the Governor has extended 
booster shot eligibility to all New 
Mexico adults, you can sign up at: 

https://cv.nmhealth.org/covid-
vaccine/  

You can also use the same link to 
register for your first dose or for 
your student to receive their vaccine. 

https://cv.nmhealth.org/covid-vaccine/
https://cv.nmhealth.org/covid-vaccine/


https://meet.google.com/how-atez-agp?authuser=0
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ECRA STUDENT DAILY COVID-19 QUESTIONNAIRE 
(if you chose in-person learning) 

Each day before sending your child to school, 

please review the following questions regarding 

your child’s health. 

If you answer yes to any of the questions: 

Please do not send your child to school. Contact a medical 

provider or call the COVID Hotline at 855-600-3453, then 

call the health office at ECRA. 

Questions for ECRA Students Before They Go to School 

1. Does your child currently have a temperature of

over 100.4 degrees?

2. In the past 24 hours, has your child experienced:

o Sore throat, runny nose, congestion

o New frequent, dry cough (for students with

documented chronic allergies/asthma, a

change in baseline cough)

o Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing

o Diarrhea, vomiting

o Loss of taste or smell

o New onset of headache

o Fatigue or muscle or body aches

3. Has your child recently been in close contact with

anyone who has exhibited any of these symptoms?

4. Has your child recently been in contact with anyone

who has tested positive for COVID-19?

5. Is anyone in the household waiting for COVID-19

test results? (routine surveillance testing not

included)

Reviewing these questions daily and making good decisions can 

help us prevent the spread of COVID-19 

EMPATHY VIDEO 
Here is a nice story to share about empathy and 

hope.  It helps remind us all that every person has a 

story that deserves to be heard.  It also reminds us of 

the things we are thankful for in our own lives. 

LEARNING OPTIONS 
As a reminder, ECRA is operating with 3 learning 

options for students. 

Option A:   Students are onsite       

        Monday through Friday  

Option B:  Students are fully remote 

Option C:  Students are in remote learning Monday 

       through Thursday and onsite on Fridays. 

Families are asked to remain in the option they chose 

for the remainder of the semester with one exception.  

If you decided to have your child attend school for in 

person instruction every day and you later decide you 

would like to change to remote learning, you may do 

so at any time. You would just need to complete the 

Change Request for Remote Learning form and your 

student will be moved. 

If any family has a positive case of 

COVID-19, please contact Jennifer Mercer 

at 505-314-2212 as soon as possible.  ECRA 

is required to report cases to the New 

Mexico Public Education Department. Thank you for 

helping us keep everyone safe! 

Have a safe and happy holiday! 

https://forms.gle/VSoqBvxr3bHPnS3K9
https://youtu.be/Bl1FOKpFY2Q

